

Dear Counselors,

Thank you for helping us spread the word about Duke Summer Session's enriching summer opportunities for high school students. Please share the message below with your students, parents, and colleagues to let them know we are now accepting applications:

Dear Students,

At <u>Duke Summer Session for High School Students</u>, we believe that intellectual curiosity is a virtue that should be pursued relentlessly. Each summer we provide high school students with the opportunity to engage more deeply with an academic topic than ever before. Whether you are interested in becoming a Global Executive, Entrepreneur or Researcher, combating cyber-attacks, defending human rights, or predicting the future through mathematical modeling, our three-week Summer Academy courses are the opportunity of a lifetime!

Our one-week <u>Accelerated STEM Academy</u> will provide you a "behind-the-scenes" look at the research happening at Duke, give you a chance to do your own laboratory activities, and learn from renowned faculty from Duke's School of Medicine!

Courses fill quickly, so <u>apply online today</u> and take a powerful step towards pursuing your intellectual passion and honing your global citizenship skills, while living and learning with students from around the world!

Yours in global academic pursuits (OR Yours in intellectual curiosity), Nicki Charles, Ed.D summercollege@duke.edu